AHSGR CHAPTER ONE NEWS

Lincoln, Nebraska

. May, 1981

SECOND ANNUAL PICNIC

Time: June 7, 1981 at 1:00 A M,
Place: Cooper Park, near 7th and
D Street, opposite headquarters

1f it should rain we will cross
the street to the American Forward
Building and continue with the pot
luck dinner and entertainment.

Everyone is asked to bring a
covered dish and your own table
service, Our last pot luck dinner
was a success. Do make a special
effort to come to the picnic and
Join in the fellowship. Our enter-
tainment committee will have
something for all age groups. Bring
your children, grand-children,
visiting relatives and friends.

sure you bring extra food for
your extra people.

Tables will be reserved for our
group.

WE SAY THANKS

This is a good time to say '"thank
you" to all the people of our Lincoln
Chapter who helped the past two
months with our noodle making project
and to members who helped in making
the runzas plus all the other items
that made our booth a success at the
Arts Festival.

* * *

1981 AHSGR dues are past due. Please
check to see if you have paid your
membership dues.

SPRING DINNER

The spring dinner that was held
on April 24 was a success. We had
an excellent speaker, Mary Koch of
McMinnville, Oregon,

LOOK FOR MORE MAIL

In the near future you will be
receiving a letter which we are asking
each of you to read carefully. Then
fill out the sheet and tell us where
you can volunteer and give us help
for the various events that are
coming up in September, October and
November,

We need the help of all members
of our Lincoln Chapter to make these
events successful,

DON'T FORGET THE CONVENTION

The Twelfth International Convention
of the American Historical Society of
Germans from Russia will be held in
Minneapolis, Minnesota on July 13-19,
1981.

There are two city tours that
are filling up so register early,.
We have been told there are interesting
programs planned for everyone. Our
Lincoln members have been generous
in contributing items for the auction
that will take place at the convention,
Proceeds from this auction go to the
building fund for the new Heritage
Center. All gifts to AHSGR are
tax deductible.



